
 

Dear Prof. Yongju Kim, 

We are very delighted to invite you to The 2017 International Small-Angle X-ray Scattering  

Symposium which will be in Pohang University of Science and Technology, Pohang, Korea, May  

03-05, 2017. This syposium will provide many interesting lectures to discuss all aspects of  

Nanostructures based on Small-Angle X-ray Scattering (SAXS). The arranged sessions will include  

basic theory of SAXS, Data analysis, Solution phase measurement, and Prediction of packing by  

simulation. We will seek to share experience and best practices on their work to improve our  

science. In addition, we will show the audiece the new field of SAXS applications with new  

technology.  

 

We wish that your participants will contribute many improvement in this 

research field.  

Thanks for your consideration in advance.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr. Jehan Kim 

Beamline Devision, PAL 

Pohang University of Science and Technology (POSTECH) 

Gyeongsangbuk-do, Nam-gu 

Pohang-si, Jigok-ro 127,beon-gil 80 

South Korea 

 


